
Meet the 

Second Grade 

Teachers

Welcome!
Hi, I am Ms. Serafini. I am very 

excited for this school year! This is 
my 4th year teaching at CTES. Second 
Grade has my heart! This school 
year will be filled with fun, new 
learning, and new adventures. I 

look forward to watching your child 
grow!

Welcome!
Hi! I am Ms. Young. I am so excited 

for this school year! This is 
my 3rd year teaching at CTEs.  I look 

forward to a school year full of 
fun, lots of laughs, new learning, 
and making Lifelong memories!

Contact Me!
Email: lserafini@bcps.org
Note in the yellow folder
My School phone Number: 

667-251-7289

School phone Number:
443-809-7505

Contact Me!
Hi!

Email: lyoung11@bcps.org
Note In the Yellow Folder
My school phone number::

667-251-7283

School Phone Number: 
443-803-7505
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